
Free Workshop for Teachers: 
Code.org Computer Science Fundamentals

Why teach computer science in elementary school?
Code.org has developed elementary school curriculum that allows even the youngest students to explore the limitless 
world of computing. Courses blend online, self-guided, and self-paced tutorials with “unplugged” classroom activities 
that require no computer.

To register, visit https://studio.code.org/pd/workshops/5431/enroll

Code.org is a 501(c)3 non-profit dedicated to expanding participation in computer science education by 
making it available in more schools, and increasing participation by female and underrepresented minority 
students. The Code.org vision is that every student in every school should have the opportunity to learn 
computer programming. 

This workshop will prepare you to teach the Code.org curriculum and will be taught by Code.org facilitators who are 
experienced computer science educators. 

Saturday, November 10, 2018
8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

University of South Florida Tampa Campus, College of Education, Kiva Room

What’s in a workshop?
In-person instruction from an experienced computer science facilitator, including an intro to computer science,  
pedagogy, overview of the online curriculum, teacher dashboard, and strategies for teaching “unplugged”  
classroom activities. You’ll receive (at no cost): printed curriculum guide, certificate of completion, classroom  
supplies for the unplugged lessons, and fun Code.org swag! Teachers should plan to bring a laptop with them.  
Light morning snacks and lunch will be provided. More information will follow prior to the workshop.


